American Legion Post 132, Orange, Califomia NEWSLETTER January 2020

we’re going digital

The Bugle is transitioning to an all digital format in 2020.
Now is the perfect time to make sure we have your preferred email
address so that you continue to receive this important newsletter.

please provide us with the following

PRINTED NAME:

PHONE:

EMAIL:

LEGIONNAIRE AUXILIARY SON RIDER

Please mail or bring your response to American Legion Post 132
143 S. Lemon Street, Orange, CA 92866.
-OR-
Email it to the Commander John Minnella
drjminnella@yahoo.com




